
 

Types of IMPACT Toolkit reports 
 
 

Type of 
Report 

Informa�on included Recommended for  

Descrip�ve 
report (yearly 
basis) 

Yearly descrip�ve sta�s�cs about the 
par�cipants (clients & (ex-) partners). 
This report includes par�cipants' 
demographic informa�on and main 
programme outcomes, any changes in: 
Behaviour change (including change in 
impact). 
Safety/Well-being. 
Changes in the lives of children. 
Achievement of the hopes of clients 
and their partners/ex-partners. 
 A�tudes change in male par�cipants 
in domes�c violence interven�on 
programme. 
Perceived changes as a result of begin 
of the programme. 
Further, it compares client and 
partner views on those aspects. 
Finally, the report includes general 
conclusions and recommenda�ons.  

We recommend this report for 
programmes interested in knowing more 
about their par�cipants’ main 
demographic characteris�cs, the main 
outcomes of their programme, and a 
comparison of this data on a yearly 
basis. 

Beginning vs 
end of 
programme 
evalua�on 
report 

This report includes the same 
informa�on as the descrip�ve report 
but focuses only on par�cipants who 
finished the programme. It gives 
informa�on about the changes the 
par�cipants have made through the 
programme and any sta�s�cal 
significance. Further, it includes a 
sta�s�cal comparison between client 
and partner views on those aspects. 
Finally, the report includes general 
conclusions and recommenda�ons. 

We recommend this report for 
programmes interested in comparing 
the par�cipants’ main demographic 
characteris�cs and the main outcomes 
of their programme at the beginning 
and the end of the programme and 
exploring if those changes are 
sta�s�cally significant. 

Report 
comparing 
completers vs 
non-
completers 

This report is an addi�on to the 
descrip�ve report focusing on 
par�cipants who have completed the 
programme vs those who did not. 
Descrip�ve sta�s�cs and sta�s�cal 
analyses examine group differences, 
leading to general conclusions and 
data-based recommenda�ons. 

We recommend his report for 
programmes interested in exploring and 
comparing the main demographic 
characteris�cs and the main outcomes 
of those par�cipants who have 
completed the programme and those 
who did not complete it. 

Report on a 
specific 
couple 

This report includes informa�on about 
one couple, giving detailed 
informa�on about demographics; any 
changes in behaviour (including 
change in impact); safety/well-being; 
the lives of children; achievement of 

We recommend this report for 
programmes interested in gaining 
detailed knowledge about one specific 
couple. This might be because it is a 
situa�on of par�cular interest for the 
programme, be helpful as a case study 



 

Types of IMPACT Toolkit reports 
 

Type of 
Report 

Informa�on included Recommended for  

the hopes of clients and their 
partners/ex-partners; a�tudes in 
male par�cipants in domes�c violence 
interven�on programme; perceived 
changes because of beginning the 
programme. Further, it compares 
client and partner views on those 
aspects. Finally, the report includes 
general conclusions and 
recommenda�ons. 

for funders/commissioners, or illustrate 
a situa�on typical of or usual to the 
programme. 

 


